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Many thanks for your help in mapping the health of the population 
during and after the COVID-19 pandemic – we hope to hear from you! 
 

 
Dear «Fornavn» «Efternavn», 
About a week ago, we sent you an invitation to participate in a follow-up questionnaire from the Statens 
Serum Institut’s EFTER-COVID study. 
 
You have previously answered one or more questionnaires, and we very much hope that you are able and 
willing to participate again, even if you haven’t been sick or infected.  
 

How to complete the EFTER-COVID questionnaire 
Return to the Danish letter in your E-boks and click on the link “Åben spørgeskema” to access the 
questionnaire. 
Once you are on the first page of the questionnaire you can switch to the English version by clicking the 
“EN” button at the bottom of the page. 
 
It takes 5–15 minutes to complete the form, depending on how many symptoms you have had. 
 
The questionnaire can also be accessed by going to www.survey-xact.dk/collect 
Enter your 12-digit password in the field “Nøgle”. 
 
If you need to pause and come back to the questionnaire, you can resume answering where you left off.  
 
 
We very much hope that you will take the time once again to complete the survey, thereby contributing to 
new important knowledge about the health of the population and the long-term effects of COVID-19.  
 
 
Many thanks in advance for your help. Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tyra Grove Krause 
Head of Department, Infectious Disease Epidemiology & Prevention  
Statens Serum Institut  
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